
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  21st April 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor P. McDonald: 

The consequences of charging for parking on the Waseley Hills Country Park is that 

of neighbouring roads becoming congested,  hindering in some cases the 

Emergency Services. In addition, Bromsgrove residents are being discriminated 

against as no other country park in the ownership of the County Council charges for 

parking.  

Therefore, this Council calls upon  

Worcestershire County Council to withdraw all parking charges from the Waseley 

Hills Country Park.  

 

 


